
Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

October 29, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

Concerns have been shared related to the New York State Board of Regents
(NYBOR)/New York State Education Department (NYSED) initiative called
Regionalization; see information on the NYSED website HERE.

As a result of widespread questions and concerns, Nassau Suffolk School Boards
Association has organized a webinar this evening with representatives from NYSED
and local school leadership. I will attend, along with your Board of Education President,
Meryl Waxman Ben-Levy. It is our hope that we will gain further insights into the
intentions and scope of this plan.

As you know, we are dedicated to making well-informed decisions that guide us. Please
know that we are diligently researching and evaluating what is being asked of our
district. Our goal is to understand not only the immediate implications but also the
long-term impact on our Roslyn school community.

We will act and update accordingly.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.nysed.gov/regionalization

